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SPECIAL NOTICE 
 

To:  All Residents 

Date: March 18 2020 

Re:  ​Electric Statement and Plumbing Reminders  

 
 
Dear Shareholders and Families, 
  
Maintenance and electrical bills 
 
Due to issues related to Covid-19 and Stillman’s changes in operation your maintenance bills will be 
mailed from a different office. As a result, the electric bill breakdown will not be included in the 
envelope (although the amount due for electricity will still be reflected on the maintenance bill as usual). 
Should you need the separate electric bill, please email Lynn Blum, Stillman Management 
(lblum@stillmanmanagement.com) 
 

 Don’t flush these materials  

This is a reminder in light of recent circumstances and the limited supply of toilet paper on store 
shelves. We urge residents to think twice before flushing other materials down their commodes. 
 

That goes for paper towels, tissues, napkins and the bane of many sewer systems, supposedly 
flushable wipes. They are not flushable, and they are not biodegradable. They wreak havoc in our 
system. ... Please don’t flush those down the toilet. 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation during this difficult time. 
 
 
Your Board of Directors 


